It's almost
tax time.

Local businesses please note there are new
tax filing changes for 2024 withholdings.

1. Beginning in 2024, businesses with 10 or more information returns
(which includes W-2, W-3, and 1099s) MUST file electronically.

2. Paper copies of W-2, W-3 and 1099s are available at the library but
cannot be submitted by mail.

K ’ Wage reports must be filed
with the
Social Security Administration by
January 31, 2025.
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See the Social Security Administration's Business Services Online website for
more information. https://www.ssa.gov/bso/bsowelcome.htm
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